Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000
Request Ref: NGFOI 17/18: 317

Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS
Trust (NGH) on 23/10/17.

In the period 2016 to 2017 how many cases of female genital mutilation were detected by
Northampton General Hospital Trust Staff and how many were reported to the police.

| am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information.

In the period 2016 and 2017 NGH staff detected 53 women who had FGM within the country
of their birth but not in this country. None of these were reported to the Police by NGH.



